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Fiscal Year 2022 Plans have been created and are approved in APD iConnect for most APD clients. 

Waiver Support Coordinators (WSCs) and CDC+ Consultants may now log in to APD iConnect and 

review FY 2022 Plans for all clients on their caseload.  

When reviewing a consumer’s FY 2022 Plan, please check for the following: 

• Accuracy of annualization of services  

• Service authorizations generated accurately  

• Solo Support Coordination correctly removed from Plan – Do not add Solo Support 

Coordination to a FY 2022 Plan 

• No FY 2022 Plan created – Please contact your Regional liaison for assistance with creating a 

FY 2022 Plan  

Regardless of the service provider’s access to APD iConnect, the WSC must provide service 

authorizations to all service providers by June 1, 2021. As a reminder, WSCs must use the iBudget 

service authorization report. Refer to instructions found in WSC Advisory 2020-024 iConnect Service 

Authorization Report.  

 

 

 

  

https://apd.myflorida.com/waiver/docs/WSC%20Advisory%202020-024%20iConnect%20Service%20Authorization%20Report.pdf
https://apd.myflorida.com/waiver/docs/WSC%20Advisory%202020-024%20iConnect%20Service%20Authorization%20Report.pdf

